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From: Harrisons Tree Service [harrisonstreeservice@ntlworld.com]
Sent: 12 March 2012 11:08
To: Env DC Mail - PF
Cc: Hutson, Alex
Subject: Urgent DDD Notice

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Green

Dear Alex/Camden,

We saw a tree on Friday which we are very concerned about. It is in a dangerous condition and will fall. The address is 22 Fitzjohns Avenue and there is always access by the side gate.

It is a lime tree, aprox 16m located in the rear garden, in the middle of a row of limes on the rear boundary. It has fungal fruiting body, is leaning and is being partially supported by the boundary wall. 

We feel that we need to remove this tree as soon as possible, as soon as you are able to get in and take a look. 

Please can you send receipt of this email and we look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you for your time.

Jade Harrison

Harrisons Tree Service
7 Cadmore Lane
Cheshunt
Hertfordshire
EN8 9JG
0845 600 66 71

file:///h|/desktop/New%20Folder/Urgent%20DDD%20Notice.txt [13/03/2012 15:35:33]


	Local Disk
	file:///h|/desktop/New%20Folder/Urgent%20DDD%20Notice.txt


